
From: Robert Faturechi <Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/28/2015 2:36:47 PM
Subject: RE: FOIA Estimated Cost Letter

Hi there,

Just checking in on whether we will wrap up the request this week. If so, happy to send you all a check once the final 
amount is known.

Thanks so much,
Robert


Robert Faturechi
Reporter, ProPublica
Desk: 917-512-0216
Cell: 213-271-7217
robert.faturechi@propublica.org

From: Robert Faturechi
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 8:09 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca
 
Subject: Re: FOIA Estimated Cost Letter
 

Hi there, just wanted to confirm you all received my $100 check. And I wanted to ask what I could do to 
expedite things, whether it be sending the rest now or something else. Thanks again for your help. 

On Dec 11, 2015, at 5:01 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 

Just your deposit at this point.  Until we finalize the response, the costs are just an estimate. If you send 
your deposit of $100, we will begin processing your request and let you know the final cost once we have 
it. We do not send documents electronically. Please let me know if you have questions. Thanks and hope 
you have a good weekend. 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 11, 2015, at 4:46 PM, Robert Faturechi <Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org> wrote:
 

Would really like to send this in before close of business. Just checking in about my questions below.
 

On Dec 11, 2015, at 12:40 PM, Robert Faturechi <Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org> wrote:
 

Thank you. So for now should I send a check just for $100? Or would it expedite it to send the 
full amount? 

Also I'd prefer to receive these records electronically. I assume that would save time and allow 
us to avoid the cost of copying?

On Dec 11, 2015, at 12:27 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
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Mr. Faturechi,
 
Attached please find an estimated cost letter for your recent FOIA request.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 

<Cost Letter.pdf>
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